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ThIS Week oT Joeys

Tickets for the Musical went on sale on
Monday, and we so appreciate everyone
being respectful and buying 2 per family.
The remaining tickets will be available to
purchase tomorrow via the same link. We
ask that you again limit purchases to 2
per family.

We know info about the Musical has been
coming home thick and fast lately - we
have summarised this as best possible in
this newsletter.

Finally, as news reports have shared,
COVID and gastro cases have increased
on the Northern Beaches lately. Let's try

and keep our students well as we finish the

school year - and please don't send your
Joey to school if they're sick.

00

Virginia Outred, Principal

Vinnies Appeal

Over the next few days your Joey
will come home with a note
detailing how you can support the
St Vincent De Paul Christmas
appeal by providing goods for
Christmas hampers.

This year the focus is on families
affected by the rising cost of living.
Thank you for your support of this
worthy cause.

-Kath Fogwell, Religious Education
Co-Ordinator




Life at Joeys

Music lessons are in full swing)

Many budding Joeys musicians have been having
instrumental lessons every Wednesday for the past
few weeks. It is so lovely hearing all the fabulous
sounds filtering through the school. If your child is
interested in learning or you would like more
information about our Joeys Band Program, please
visit www.musiclinks.com.au/joeys

It is never too late to get started learning an
instrument! We look forward to welcoming many
more Joeys to our program!

Last Day of School

Our last day of Term will be Friday
Dec 16.

We finish with an End of Year Liturgy
at 11.30am, to which all are invited to
s attend.

' Afterwards, we clap out our Year 6
class as they farewell us and wrap
up their primary school journey! You
are then very welcome to take your
child home for a slight early mark.

More specifics will follow in
upcoming weeks.
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http://www.musiclinks.com.au/joeys

+ .
Musical Must-Knows
%N

+ + FAQs and Quick Links < %

Marvellous Magical Musicals - 7om on Thursday 24 November
Sacred Heart School Hall, Mona Vale

Musical theatre has a secret power that transports you right to the
heart of a story. The costumes, songs, music, choreogrophr and
bright lights grab your attention immediately, and they will keep
you on the edge of your seat until the show is over.

Join us on a magical musical ride to another dimension as we
present St Joseph's Musical 2022: Marvellous Magical Musicals!

A digital filmn copy of the musical will be available for purchase
shortly after the night.

Costume requirements can be found HERE
Hair and Makeup information can be found HERE
Tickets can be purchased HERE (2 per family)

Show details:

Children should arrive at 6.1Spm time

Show starts at 7om sharp

There is no intermission

No food or drink in the hall

Toilets are located downstairs

There is a lift upstairs to the hall for anyone who has mobility
issues

Our website also has all this information and more, right HERE

We can't wait to see you on the night!
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https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Musical-Costumes.pdf
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Makeup-and-stage-requirements-Week-5-M2022.docx.pdf
https://www.trybooking.com/BSCIC
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/school-musical-ticket-information/

Things to Know

Upcoming Key Da’res

November 24 - Whole School Musical

November 28 - Sausage sizzle fundraiser at school
December 2 - RESCHEDULED DATE: Colour FunRun e
December 15- Year 6 (only)Graduation liturgy 6pm ’
December 16- Last day of school, Liturgyandend [
of year Mass at 11am, followed by Yr 6 clap out

Colour Run

Colour Run will be held on Dec 2.

QKR is still open for anyone who may
not have yet submitted their
fundraising dollars.

Please ensure you wear a white tee on
the day and pre-apply sunscreen.

We CAN'T WAIT!

Sausage Sizzle - Nov 28

Our Joeys are loving the sausage sizzle
fundraisers and we're guessing parents
are also appreciating the convenience!
Year 6 have their last fundraiser on
Monday Nov 28, and you can order a
sausage for your Joey via QKR now.

A huge thanks to the hardworking Year 6
parents for working on the BBQ and
packing these up!
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